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CITY OF AUBURN  
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
On Monday, May 5, 2025, the Auburn City Council gave first reading on a proposed order 
authorizing the City’s general obligation bonds in the principal amount not to exceed $11,762,700 
to finance the Auburn FY26 Capital Improvement Plan (subject to change as described below).  
Pursuant to Section 8.13 of the City Charter, notice is hereby given that the City Council will hold 
a public hearing and second reading on the order on Monday, May 19, 2025, at 7:00 p.m. in the 
City Council Chambers, Auburn Hall, 60 Court Street.  A copy of the order is available for 
inspection on the City’s website:  auburnmaine.gov/pages/government/budget-fy26.   
 
At or following said public hearing or second reading, and prior to final City Council action, the 
City Council may add, remove or otherwise revise the list of projects and may increase the 
foregoing amount of bonds by up to 10%.  The City Council expects to take final action on the 
order following second reading at the said May 19, 2025 meeting.   
 
Members of the public attend the meeting in person and offer public comment during the meeting.  
Comments may also be submitted via email sent to: comments@auburnmaine.gov.  Any 
submitted comments will be included in the meeting minutes.  
 
The meeting will also be broadcast on Great Falls TV (cable channel 1302) and on the City of 
Auburn YouTube channel at https://www.youtube.com/c/CityofAuburnMaine. 
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